
 

 

 

 

Weekly tasks to complete: 

Reading—aim for 

at least 20 minutes 

a day, and to read 

with an adult at 

least once a week. Don’t forget 

to record in your reading diary at 

least 3x per week (with one adult 

signature) to receive a ticket for 

the Read to Succeed draw! 

SPARX times tables to 100%.  By 

the end of the year, we hope 

everyone will reach 

Speed Challenge or 

above! 

Spellings—at least 

6 games on 

Spelling Shed or 

written out in your green book. 

Make sure to aim for accuracy! 

30th March 2023 
Don’t forget! You can send home learning work to  

y5homelearning@exwickheights.devon.sch.uk 

Main task over the holiday: 

One of our 10-a-day 

is to keep in touch 

with those we care 

about, so over the 

holidays, we’d love 

you to write a letter 

to us! 

Please write a letter 

to your current teacher (Miss Webber, Ms. 

Lloyd-Seetim or Mr. Taylor) telling them; 

 what lessons or activities you have 

most enjoyed in Year 5 so far and why 

 what your favourite special event or 

trip in Year 5 has been and why 

 what you’re most proud of achieving 

in Year 5 so far and why 

 what you’re most thankful for in Year 5 

so far and why 

 a special memory with your teacher/

class that you’ll hold on to forever!  

 what you’re looking forward to in the 

final term of Year 5 and why! 

The more you tell us, the better! 

Remember to use your best handwriting 

and spelling! 


